
                                                       
 

DeWitt County 
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Case A-26-2017 
 
      
Notice is hereby given that the proposed amendments have been filed with the above 
named board.  It is being proposed to revise the Zoning Code of DeWitt County as 
follows: 
 
 Various Changes to: TITLE XV LAND USE; 
CHAPTER 153.10 FEES CHARGED FOR BUILDING PERMIT 
CHAPTER 153.25 (C) and (G) SITING, APPROVAL, APPLICATION  
CHAPTER 153.27 (B 2) TECHNICAL REQUIREMENTS 
CHAPTER 155.126 (C)(1)(f) PERMITS REQUIRED 
 
The text amendment may be obtained at the Zoning Office in the County Building 
located at 201 W. Washington, Clinton, IL, or online at dewittcountyill.com.  
 
 Notice is hereby given to all interested parties that a public hearing will be held on the 
above mentioned recommendations on the 3rd day of April, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. or as 
soon thereafter as is possible.  Said hearing will be held in the Conference Room, 
DeWitt County Building, 201 W. Washington St., Clinton, IL. 
 
 
 
Andy Hedrick, Chairman 
DeWitt County 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


